OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3029 FAX

LENARD T. DIGGINS, CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR
JOHN V. HURD

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
ERIC D. HELMUTH

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

March 7, 2023
Mary Ellen Aronow

Arlington, MA
meaarlington@gmail.com

Re: Reappointment: Arlington Tree Committee

Dear Mary Ellen:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to
the above-named at their meeting conducted via hybrid format on Monday,
March 13™ at 7:15pm. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual
meeting, you are invited to do so.

The meeting will take place in the Select Board Chambers. The link to the
meeting and other information will be available at the bottom of the Select Board
Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted Thursday,
March 9",

Please contact this office by e-mail, bmallard@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have
any questions.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

Britton Mallard
Administrative Assistant



OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3029 FAX

LENARD T. DIGGINS, CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR
JOHN V. HURD

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
ERIC D. HELMUTH

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

March 7, 2023
Eliza Burden

Arlington, MA
elizaburden@comecast.net

Re: Reappointment: Arlington Tree Committee

Dear Eliza:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to
the above-named at their meeting conducted via hybrid format on Monday,
March 13" at 7:15pm. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual
meeting, you are invited to do so.

The meeting will take place in the Select Board Chambers. The link to the
meeting and other information will be available at the bottom of the Select Board
Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted Thursday,
March 9™,

Please contact this office by e-mail, bmallard@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have
any questions.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

Britton Mallard
Administrative Assistant



OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3029 FAX

LENARD T. DIGGINS, CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR
JOHN V. HURD

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
ERIC D. HELMUTH

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

March 7, 2023
Susan Stamps

Arlington, MA
Susan.stamps@comcast.net

Re: Reappointment: Arlington Tree Committee

Dear Susan:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to
the above-named at their meeting conducted via hybrid format on Monday,
March 13" at 7:15pm. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual
meeting, you are invited to do so.

The meeting will take place in the Select Board Chambers. The link to the
meeting and other information will be available at the bottom of the Select Board
Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted Thursday,
March 9™

Please contact this office by e-mail, bmallard@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have
any questions.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

Britton Mallard
Administrative Assistant



OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3028 FAX

LENARD T. DIGGINS, CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR
JOHN V. HURD

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
ERIC D. HELMUTH

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

March 7, 2023
Ed Trembly

Arlington, MA
edandbetty86@yahoo.com

Re: Reappointment: Arlington Tree Committee

Dear Ed:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to
the above-named at their meeting conducted via hybrid format on Monday,
March 13" at 7:15pm. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual
meeting, you are invited to do so.

The meeting will take place in the Select Board Chambers. The link to the
meeting and other information will be available at the bottom of the Select Board
Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted Thursday,
March 9™.

Please contact this office by e-mail, bmallard@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have
any questions.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

Britton Mallard
Administrative Assistant



OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3029 FAX

LENARD T. DIGGINS, CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR
JOHN V. HURD

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
ERIC D. HELMUTH

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

March 7, 2023
Mara Vatz

Arlington, MA
mara.vatz@gmail.com

Re: Reappointment: Arlington Tree Committee

Dear Mara:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to
the above-named at their meeting conducted via hybrid format on Monday,
March 13" at 7:15pm. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual
meeting, you are invited to do so.

The meeting will take place in the Select Board Chambers. The link to the
meeting and other information will be available at the bottom of the Select Board
Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted Thursday,
March 9",

Please contact this office by e-mail, bmallard@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have
any questions.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

Britton Mallard
Administrative Assistant



